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Subject: Recommendation (nº45) about Proliferation of invasive algae in the Outermost 

Regions 

Dear Ms. Charlina Vitcheva, 

 
Considering, that since the last decade, the proliferation of invasive algae in the 

Outermost Regions, has been affecting coastal and marine resources, ecosystems and 

communities, and therefore, the markets, the Outermost Regions Advisory Council (CCRUP) 

and the Market Advisory Council (MAC), hereby send you, in annex, the adopted recommendation 

on this subject. 

 
We are available for any clarifications. 

Best regards, 

 

 

 
                      The President of the Executive Committee                         The President of the Executive Committee 

                                            of the CCRUP,                                                                                  of the MAC, 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                  (David Pavón González)                                                                                               (Yobana Bermúdez) 
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